From:

To:

Sub:

Sir/Madam

Dated Chamba, the.......[.... Lo

Divisional Forest Officer
Wildlife Division Chamba
Assistant Engineer
HPPWD, Sub-Division Koti
Distt. Chamba H.P

Regarding issuance of Eco-sensitive Zone certificate for c/o link road from
Chandi to Badoh via Bhatoli KM 0/0 to 6/223 in Distt. Chamba H.P.

Please refer to your office letter No. KSD/ Forest Cases/020: 279 dated

10.06.2020 and .kml submitted on official mail of undersigned on the above quoted subject.

2.

After going through the proposal it has been observed that the location of

proposed road is at the aerial distance of 7.32 KM from the proposed Eco-sensitive Zone of

Kalatop-Khajjiar Wildlife sanctuary.
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This is for your kind information and necessary action.
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Divisional Fprest Offieer
wildlife Pivisibghamba
dfowlchamba@gmail.com
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